
Good morning, Gateway!  Welcome to the Gateway Broadcast News (GBN). Today is 
Friday, February 7, 2025. 
 
______ Due to the snow, ASB has decided to move the dates of our candy gram sales. We 
will now be selling candy grams next Thursday and Friday, February 13th and 14th. 
Candygrams will be delivered on Friday, February 21st! Listen in to GBN next week for more 
details! 

______ This week we are celebrating our awesome Counselors in honor of National 
Counselors Week.  If you see the Counselors in the hallways or at lunch, be sure to let 
them know how much we appreciate them!   

______ Thank you all for participating in the survey about the Jackson High School dance for 
Gateway and Heatherwood. Unfortunately, Jackson has decided not to hold the dance this 
year. We apologize for the disappointment! Our ASB is going to start brainstorming some 
other fun outside of school activities, stay tuned! 

______ The following clubs will meet Monday after school: Chess & Board Games, Drama, 
Fiber Arts, and Study.  Please remember to arrange transportation in advance or sign up for 
the Activity Bus. 

______ Co-Ed Wrestling is open to all students and practice starts February 19, the day after 
mid-winter break.  Pick up registration instructions from the Kiosk outside the Counseling 
Office and sign up on FinalForms today.  

Remember, Students, to be kind and respectful – it’s the GATEWay! 
 
 
 
 
 


